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Dear Families, 
 
Welcome back! I hope everyone had a peaceful Easter break. The children have come back raring to go and 
the weather this week has helped tremendously. The sunshine has given everyone a burst of energy and we 
have all enjoyed our breaks, lunchtimes and PE lessons outside! 
 
This week our Busy Bees enjoyed their art lesson with Mrs Wood during which they looked at the work of 
Frida Khalo and have been working on their own self-portraits. It was a hive of activity in the classroom with 
the children learning how to use, then practising with water colours. Their sketch books and individual por-
traits were really taking shape. Well done Busy Bees.  
 
On Tuesday afternoon, Ladybirds, Butterflies, Eager Beavers and Wise Owls thoroughly enjoyed their sports' 
partnership PE lessons on tennis. The weather was perfect for the afternoon and the children were fantastic 
showing off their skills.  
 
A huge thanks to our Governing Body who gave up their time last night to attend training on what an effec-
tive Governing Board looks like and how we can prepare for Ofsted inspection. Our Governors are all volun-
teers so we really appreciate them giving up their time to help with school improvement.  
 
Also a big warm welcome to Miss Lowthian and Miss Bekithemba who are both first year teaching students 
from Edge Hill University. They will be carrying out their placements over this half term in Eager Beavers and 
Wise Owls. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend.  
 
Miss Clark 
 

http://www.st-james56.lancsngfl.ac.uk/index.php?category_id=-1


 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

    

            

 

 

OUR BUSY SCHOOL WEEK 

Our Busy Bees enjoying the sunshine during their Tuesday Sports Partnership lesson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH NEWS 

 St James’ Church, Westhead 

 

For pastoral support and zoom log-ins please contact— 

Rev John Sephton on john-sephton1@yahoo.com  

Community Praise on Zoom 

The church is looking for additions to their music group: 

Are you, or someone that you know, able to play the drums, or the piano? We are also looking for 
two guitar players. 

Anyone wishing, either individually or in a small group, to join our singers on a Sunday morning 
please get in touch with Rev John on 07929512847 

 

 

 DIARY DATES  

 Monday 1st  May  Bank Holiday 

 Friday 5th May King’s Coronation  - school lunch day 

 Monday 8th May Coronation Bank Holiday 

 Tuesday 9th May  SATS week 

 Saturday 13th May  10 a.m.—12 p.m. EYFS Open Morning  



 

 

 


